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Dear parents, carers and students, 
 

Extreme Heat Weather Warning: 
 

I know that a lot of parents, carers and students will be worried about the extreme heat weather warnings that are in 
place for next week and how this might impact upon our end of term plans.   
 

Please, see below for the adjustments that we are planning. 
 

Uniform Expectations: 
 

From Monday 18th July students will be able to attend in non-uniform. 
 

Please remember that all other school expectations apply and that students are expected to have their school bags, 
planners and equipment as lessons will be continuing. 
 

Charity Day: Tuesday 21st July 

 

As students have learnt in assemblies this week, next Tuesday’s Charity Day in support of the Scout Jamboree.   The 
day involves some perfect hot weather events like “Sponge the teacher” as well as some challenges and an 
opportunity to buy some treats.  
 

All that we ask is that students donate towards non-uniform and bring in some loose change!  
 

Sports Day: Wednesday 20th July 

 

We will review the weather forecast for Sports Day on the afternoon of Tuesday 19th July.  If the weather forecast is 
too hot to safely continue with our planned Sports Day, we will cancel the event and communicate this to parents, 
carer and students via text message. 
 

Students should wear their PE kit on Wednesday OR if they wish to wear their House polo shirt, they may wear these 
instead of their white PE tops.  
 

If a student’s normal PE kit is to wear black leggings, and they would prefer to wear non-uniform shorts and their PE 
top/polo shirt, given the forecasted weather conditions this is fine. 
 

For further details about Sports Day please see the separate letter attached. 
 

Feedback from Parents’ Evening Survey 

 

Last week’s survey asked if you wanted to continue with virtual Parents’ Evenings or return to face-to-face Parents’ 
Evenings.   
 

The majority of responders wish to return to face-to-face Parents’ Evenings.   
 

A calendar of face-to-face Progress Meetings will be sent out next term. 
 

And finally… 

 

Congratulations to this year’s Sherbies winners!  It was wonderful to be able to welcome parents, carers and students 
back into school to celebrate our students. 
 

As always, thank you for your on-going support, 
 

Yours sincerely, 
 

Miriam Oakley 
Headteacher 
Sherburn High School  


